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“Living in a state of gratitude is the gateway to grace.” 
-Arianna HuƯington 

 
Well, the election is over, and no matter which way you voted, let us all remember that we 
can have diƯerences of opinions and still treat each other with kindness and 
respect. Everyone has struggles and problems. I think people forget that 
sometimes. They get so wrapped up in what is going on in their life and 
the struggles they are going through but have no idea what people are dealing with 
around them. It takes so much more energy to be hateful and causes strife. Be kind, 
it is actually the easier thing to do!! I don’t know about you all, but I am going to make my 
focus for November to have less anger and show more grace. (Those of you who actually 
know me, will know that it will be easier said than done, but I am going to work very hard on 
it!!)   

We have a website!! Yay! Thank you to everyone again for all their hard work and eƯort 
getting this up and running. www.grandinlakeshoreshoa.org You will need approval at 
first sign in for member's section, but everything else is open to public viewing.  

Congratulations to the yard of the month winner this month, Nancy Quin at 864 Lake Shore 
Terr.   

The association will be hosting a Holiday Happening covered dish 
dinner on Saturday, December 14th at 6pm. All are welcome! Bring your favorite dish to 
share and come spend some time with your neighbors. There was ice cream left over from 
last ice cream social so we can have winter sundaes as well for dessert.   

The sale of lot 408 should be closing soon. That will be one less tax bill for the association 
to pay. Once the street lights are changed out in January, we will see a reduction in the 
power bill as well!  

It is that time of the year again when shopping on line increases, just so you know, that 
means more porch pirates. Please keep an eye out for this. Apparently, these people go so 
far as to follow the trucks and double back for the packages not immediately taken 
inside. We even had one neighbor have their medicine stolen after delivery...If you see 
someone suspicious, get as much info as you can, make/ model of vehicle, tag if 
possible and call the sheriƯ's oƯice. Also, I think that after one or two see that people 
are actually watching and reporting, this behavior will stop.   

Next meeting will be December 2nd at 7pm at clubhouse. I hope you all have a wonderful 
Thanksgiving and safe and healthy November. 


